NEWMAN GENTRE CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY & PARISH

NEWMAN BULLETIN

Weeks of Oct. 23 and 30, 2016





CELEBRATING CARDINAL NEWMAN'S FEAST DAY

Pastor: Fr. Peter Turrone | frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 223
Parish Secretary: Anne | anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 221
Associate Director of Formation & Programs: Sonal Castelino | sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com
Associate Director of Campus Outreach: Erin Kinsella | erin@newmantoronto.com

Mass Times

Monday - Friday 12:15 pm | Saturday 9:30 am | Sunday 11 am & 7 pm (Rosary prayed before all Masses)

Mass on statutory holidays: 9:30 am

St. Thomas Aquinas Church Visiting Hours:Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:45 pm

Confession

Monday to Friday 11:45 am - 12:05 pm Saturday 9:00 - 9:20 am Sunday 10:15 - 10:45 am and 6:15 - 6:45 pm (Alternatively, schedule an appointment with Fr. Peter)

Liturgical Minister Schd. - Oct 30 & Nov 6

October 30, 11 a.m.: Sacristan - Nathan F.; Server - SCM; Lectors - Larry R., Joan B.; EMHC - Richard B., Sr. Ann M.

October 30, 7 p.m.: Sacristan - Bluky N.; Server - Richard R., Victor V.; Lectors - Michelle D., Fertaa Y.; EMHC - Jarred L.

November 6, 11 a.m.: Sacristan - Bruno S.; Server - Peter L.; Lectors - Sr. Lois B.; Joan B.; EMHC - Richard B., Larry R., Sr. Ann M.

November 6, 7 p.m.: Sacristan - Jeremy J.; Server - Richard R., Philip R.; Lectors - Mike P., Martin S.; EMHC - Michelle D., Jarred L., Bella I.

Visit us online: www.newmantoronto.com

Follow us: Facebook.com/NewmanChaplaincy | Twitter: NewmanUofT

MESSAGE FROM THE PASTOR

Greetings in the Lord!

There have been several blessings bestowed upon the Archdiocese of Toronto this fall. After several years of restoration, we now have an exceptionally beautiful re-dedicated cathedral basilica. Our mother church has been restored according to the original intentions of Bishop Power. It's majestic design easily draws one's heart and mind upward towards God.



We have also been blessed with a new auxiliary bishop. Bishop Kasun, a Basilian, had previously been involved in various teaching ministries in Toronto. Most recently, he was the pastor of St. Alphonsus-St. Clare parish, two inner city parishes prior to his episcopal consecration.

In order for us to get to know each other better, Bishop Kasun has been invited (and has graciously accepted) to celebrate Vespers on the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception at 6:30 pm on December 8th, 2016. Afterwards, he will join us for our "new" community Advent dinner in our newly restored Centre. I hope that many of you will make every effort to attend this prayer service and dinner celebration. It will be an excellent occasion to honour our Blessed Mother and to grow in fellowship with each other and with our new spiritual father. We have plenty of surprises in store for that evening. There are only 100 tickets available so please be quick to purchase your own. They will go on sale after all Sunday Masses during the month of November.

As Padre Pio often said: pray, hope and don't worry. God loves you.

Fr Peter

Have you read The Torch? Collect a print copy of Newman's new quarterly from our lobby or read it online here: http://bit.ly/2elaWW7 #people #events #insights #interviews #community #getinvolved



To Volunteer for a Liturgical Ministry, please contact:

Altar Servers - Rogelio, rogelio_mir@hotmail.com

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion - Sonal, sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com

Sacristans - Julie, julie.wright@mail.utoronto.ca

Lectors - Joan Bedard, sarika@bell.net

Lay Pastoral Visitors - Anne, anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Newman's All(most) Hallow's Eve party: Join us for some lights snacks and a cash bar, as well as a wide variety of events such as interactive saint trivia, One Night Ultimate Werewolf, a costume contest (with prizes), dancing, a photo booth, and more! Don't miss our biggest social of the semester. Entrance is \$12 per person, or \$10 with a donation of a non-perishable food item. You can secure your spot by giving payment in advance to a member of the NCSC executive team or the Newman Centre Chaplaincy Office. Offered by: U of T Newman Catholic Students Club Open to: Students and Young Adults (18 - 35)

Drop-In Spiritual Direction: Newman Centre offers students spiritual conversations on Wednesdays with Sr. Ann McGill (2 - 4:30 pm) & Thursdays with Fr. Cris Graas (2 - 4 pm). To book a 30-minute session, please email: sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com. Read an article on Newman's spiritual direction in the Catholic Register here: http://bit.ly/2ebcUdo **Offered by**: Newman Centre **Open to**: Students

Mission Trip Info Session: Interested in joining our mission trip to Kingston, Jamaica from April 28-May 7, 2017 to serve with the Missionaries of the Poor? Come to an information session on Wednesday, November 9 from 6:30-7:30 pm. To RSVP, email erin@newmantoronto.com. Unable to attend, but still interested, then visit our website for info package and bursary request form.

Street Patrol: Join us for the next Street Patrol on Friday, November 11 at 5 pm as we make sandwiches and serve food to the homeless on the lonely streets of Toronto. **Offered by**: U of T Newman Catholic Students Club | **Open to**: All

Exploring Divine Mercy: Mondays at 5:30 pm | **ALPHA**: Mondays at 7 pm **Offered by**: Newman Young Adult Ministry | **Open to**: Young adults between 21 and 39

Save the Date: Newman's ADVENT DINNER - Thursday, December 8, 2016

Join us for Vespers presided over by Reverend Robert Kasun C.S.B. Toronto's new auxiliary Bishop at our first Advent Dinner where we come together as a community. The evening includes a music concert, poetry reading by a Governor General Award Winning Poet and much more. Stay tuned.



Ticket prices: \$30 for adults | \$20 for students | \$10 for children (12 and under). Please RSVP to: sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com | 416.979.2468 ext. 244



Holy Hour for Chastity & Vocational Discernment: Every Thursday after the 12:15 Mass from 12:45 - 1:45 pm in the St. Thomas Aquinas Chapel. For details, please visit our website or visit www.Angelicwarfareconfraternity.org All welcome.



The Vocation of a Physician Wednesday, October 26, 6:30 pm. Offered By:The Toronto Catholic Doctors' Guild (A discussion group for Catholic students at the University of Toronto who are interested in matters regarding human dignity, freedom of conscience, and the way health care is being delivered.) RSVP: Roman at bioethicstoronto@gmail.com. Open To: Students in the medical field and all interested students.



The Importance of Journal Writing in the Spiritual Life: Saturday, October 29 from 10:30 am - 1:30 pm 6 pm. For more information, please visit our website. RSVP: frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com



Don't miss our second Faith and Reason Lecture:

Why Read the Bible Today? with Archbishop Terrence Prendergast, SJ, Archbishop of Ottawa Tuesday, November 8, 2016 at 7 PM. Lecture in the Chapel. Reception after lecture in the house. To register, please visit: bit.ly/newmanlectures



Advent retreat with Fr. Paul Dobson: Saturday, December 3, 9:30 am - 3:30 pm There will be Mass, spiritual talks, time for prayer and opportunities for the Sacrament of Reconciliation. To RSVP go to http://bit.ly/newmanretreats. For more information email sonal.castelino@newmantoronto.com Cost is \$10 with lunch provided.



Join the 11 am Sunday Mass Choir: Calling all singers and pianists! Please consider joining the morning mass music ministry at the Newman Centre, or invite a musically inclined friend! All voice parts are welcome. We are also in need of a piano accompanist. Please speak with Christina after Mass or contact her at christina.labriola@newmantoronto.com for more information.

Help secure Catholic leaders for the future – Make a gift of securities.

When you make a gift of securities in Canada, you are choosing the smartest way to donate. Donating stocks or mutual funds to the Newman Foundation can reduce your tax bill while making a meaningful impact on our programs and services at the same time. For more information, contact samantha.koon@newmantoronto.com



The Newman Foundation of Toronto